
There is no reason to change the current voting method in the state of Oregon, which has allowed all 
citizens access to this important function of citizenship.  Indeed, making all voters appear in person on a 
particular date will cause administrative chaos as well as discouraging voters with long lines and the 
necessity of taking time away from work.  This bill moves in the wrong direction if our goal is to support 
the democratic process. 


